
 
 

 

Reception parents 
‘Busy Bags’ workshops 9:00-10:30am on  

Thursday 22nd February / Friday 1st March 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Please see below for details of a Family Learning session provided for Reception children 

this year - you are warmly invited to join your child in school to find out more about how 

phonics and reading are taught in Reception and have fun making a ‘Busy Bag’ together.  
 

We have managed to book the Family Learning Team to help run this event – please 

come along straight after drop-off at 9:00 – the session will finish by 10:30 latest. 

Each class has its own session: 
 

 

 

Sessions are free, just turn up and we will show you how to make  

your bag busy!  

These sessions provide a wonderful (and rare!) opportunity for 

you to work 1:1 with your child and we would ask that younger 

siblings are not brought along on this occasion. 
 

Please sign up at https://forms.office.com/e/W29zhfLWEf 
 

The teachers and children look forward to welcoming you 😊 
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Your child 

needs YOU! 


